Senior Lawyer, Legal Section
Australian Human Rights Commission
GPO Box 5218

SYDNEY NSW 2001

BY EMAIL: legal@humanrights.gov.au

Dear Ms-

Uber — application for exemption

I refer to your letter dated 21 May 2018 to Dr Annabelle Bennett AO SCin relation to
the application by Portier Pacific Pty Ltd, Uber Portier B.V and their affiliates
(together, Uber) for a temporary exemption to the Age Discrimination Act 2004
(Cth).

The Anti-Discrimination Board of NSW has no objection to the grant of the
temporary exemption sought by Uber and thanks the Australian Human Rights

Commission for inviting its views on this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Legal Officer
Anti-Discrimination Board of NSW
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